
PROPOSAL FOR THE EXTENSION OF THE 
TRAM ROUTE SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 21 April 2008 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do 
you represent? 

 

Name: Owen Clough 

Organisation Name:  

Organisation Role:  

Contact Address: Owen Clough 25319 
c/-NCMA Mail drop 
PO box 72147 
Papakura 2244 

Daytime Phone: 027 649 6687 

Evening Phone:  

Email: cluffschariot3@vodafone.net.nz 

Date: 10 April 2008 

Your Submission: Dear Sir, 
 
I am for the proposed route extention.  
 
My reason are  
 
1 The tramways has now a very high profile, not just in Christchurch but 
around NZ and overseas. 
 
2 For the last 13 years it has ben an icon now is the right time for it to 
become fresh in the mind of the locals and tourists. 
 
3 The new extention will make the route more exciting as well as taking in a 
shopping area which I believe has been needed for the last few years. 
 
4 It will enhance the Stip and Cashel Mall which in turn will bring attention to 
all the cafe's and shops south of the Square. 
 
5 It will also bring people right up to the exchange for public transport. 
 
6 The extention will increase vintage trams in the city which will be another 
plus for Christchurch. 
 
7 We will be looked on as the Garden City in a city of trams. 
 
8 More heritage building will be talked about in the drivers commentary, 
bringing focus on the inner city. 
 
9 The extention will also go passed more hotels which will be eye catching in 
itself. 
 
10 Dropping passengers of at the exchange for the gondola is another plus. 
 
11 A stop at the bottom of high St handy to pollytec 
 



12 Over all a well thought out route leading to extentions when required 
down the line. 
 

 
 


